
Office of the Prime Minister                                                  Cabinet du Premier ministre

CANADA

March 2, 1992

Mr. Edward A. Greenhalgh,
Apartment 265,
7 Regina Street North,
Waterloo, Ontario.
N2J 3B9

Dear Mr. Greenhalgh,

On behalf of the Right Honourable Brian Mulroney,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your recent

correspondence.

I would like to thank you for writing to the Prime

Minister and assure you that your comments have been noted.

Yours sincerely,

Ottawa, Canada K1A
0A2

Jeff Foster
Special Assistant


